
Transition to year 2 

 

Well done for all your hard work and commitment with the home learning 

in these challenging times. During the summer break, you will no longer be 

expected to complete the daily home learning tasks.  Each year group will be 

provided with an optional summer project which you can take part in if you would 

like to.  We look forward to seeing your projects when we are back in school 

after the summer holiday. Your project theme will be ‘The Great Fire of London’ 

something we have already learnt about in the autumn term. 

You will need to make a 3D scene/snapshot of London at the time of when The 

Great Fire of London took place. You can use every day object around your 

house to make the model.  

Below are some examples that you can use to help you. Have Fun! 
 

 


